
Letter of Appreciation

presented to

Dr. Irene C. Silveira
Assistant Professor
Goa University

We recognize his/her contribution as a Teaching Associate in the successful
completion of the “Designing Learner centric MOOCs" (LCM) course
conducted by Educational Technology department, IIT Bombay on
NPTEL-SWAYAM, from January 2023 till February 2023, and are glad to
present this letter of appreciation as a recognition of his/her efforts.

Prof. Sahana Murthy
Instructor
Learner Centric MOOC Course Jan 2023.
IDP in Educational Technology, IIT Bombay,

Date: 7th April 2023


